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Eastward Bound

Today the hash met on a cold bright morning at Gorey, with the on downs to be held at the 

Dolphin after today’s run. Our hare was Bags of it who informed the group that the trail 

was laid extremely well and easy to follow, with some virgin territory promised.

The pack proceeded to run, or walk, up the path leading to the castle, la Petite Ruelle 

Muchie, and then across the road to another hill, Mont de la Guerande, a challenging start 

to a 5.1 mile run, please see Steptoe's Strava photo of the route taken by the majority of 

the running group. There were a few SCB’s - possibly due to that challenging route?

Meanwhile the walking group  took the steps and the lane up to the top of Mont de la 

Guerande, and paused for photos, or to catch their breath ? They then followed the 

runners trail for a while through the fields and lanes but turning away from Queens Valley 

to follow the green lanes and Daisy Hill back to Gorey village and a walk along the  

seafront to the Dolphin to enjoy the On Downs of sausage, scampi and chips all washed 

down with our favoured liquid refreshments.

Our RA, Frisco, asked the pack for quiet for the down downs as they were held inside the 

pub, because it was too cold outside, Software was called forward for the birthday song 

and Bags of It, our hare enjoyed his down down too.

After the departure of the pack the Mis-management committee held their first meeting 

under the leadership of Jacko, our new GM. 



Gathering at the Gorey bus stop



Suitably attired walkers



Steptoe can smell the ale



So where are the dogs' sunglasses?



Frisco conducts the singing



Birthday boy



Our hare (plus RA)



Jacko chairs his first Mis-management meeting



The trail


